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Voluntary Contribution towards the IWC Conservation Committee’s work  
on the impact of ship strikes on cetaceans 

 
 
 

I am pleased to inform you that we have received a voluntary contribution of £12,300 from the Australian 
Government as a voluntary contribution towards the IWC Conservation Committee’s work on the impact of ship 
strikes on cetaceans. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


